
JEM-x software in OSA-6: 
Recommendation from the INTEGRAL Users Group 

  
 
The IUG is disappointed that this science is not easily available and recommends that 
manpower at the ISDC is switched from PicSiT to Jem-X support to address this issue.  
  
  
  
   
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
 
Ref: Minutes IUG Meeting 3, 09/10 October 2006 


